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QUESTION 
 
“Question to Council regarding the proposed closure and sale of the Sands End Community 
Centre. 
 
Mollie Macartney recently sent the Action Group a letter of support.  Mollie Macartney is a 
widow of 84 and was a WREN in World War II. 
 
Mollie Macartney writes:  
 
"I always get a lovely welcome when I regularly go into the Library to borrow books.  The 
personal contact is so important.  I also read the newspapers as being on a limited income I 
find daily newspapers too expensive.  I notice with dismay that the library is run down and 
there have been no new book purchases for some time. 
 
PLEASE PLEASE reconsider the Council’s decision to sell the Sands End Community 
Centre." 
 
What words of comfort does the Council have for Mollie Macartney?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


